
 

MEMO  
TO:  Stephanie Reyes, Interim City Manager 

FROM:    Jamie Lee Case, Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation 

DATE:        September 1, 2022 

RE:          Cemetery Commission Recommendation Resolution 2022-01RR 

 

SUMMARY: 

 

The attached Recommendation Resolution was passed by the Cemetery Commission 

requesting amendments to Chapter 22 – Cemeteries of the Code of Ordinances.  

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

Over the last few months, the Cemetery Commission has held discussions regarding the 

addition of Ecofriendly burials to our Cemetery Ordinance.  While these types of burials 

were not expressly disallowed there was not any clear guidance related to this method of 

internment.   

 

On July 27, 2022, the Commission voted unanimously, with 2 members absent, to 

approve the proposed amendments attached as Exhibit A to Recommendation Resolution 

2022-01RR of the San Marcos Cemetery Commission for the City Council to consider.   

 

 

END 

PARKS AND RECREATION 


